
 

 

Bonou, Benin's new Family Center inaugurated to educate Blessed Couples 
 
Emmanuel Allognon 
January 4, 2019 
 

 
 

A new family center inaugurated in the town of Bonou, to better follow up and educate blessed couples 

and new comers, on January 4, 2019. 

 

The mayor of the municipality honored with his presence the opening ceremony of the center. 

 

There was also the participation of a dozen village chiefs and city district. 

 

On this occasion, the Reverend Special Envoy Sasaki Tatsuo gave a communication on sexuality and 

reproduction to introduce the blessing to which 04 couples took part. 

 

The new center will be used to develop different activities of the UPF, FFWPU and other organizations as 

well. 

 

During the event, the Mayor was visibly very satisfied and happy with our vision of Peace and Blessing. 

The participants were strongly marked by the event. 

 

 


